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Licensing 

Committee 

 Members: 

Councillor Keith Robinson  (Chairman) 

Councillor Mark Newton  (Vice-Chairman) 

Councillor Paul Ashdown 

Councillor Edward Back 

Councillor Linda Coulam 

Councillor Janet Craig 

Councillor John Fisher 

Councillor Tony Goldson 

Councillor Colin Hedgley 

Councillor Frank Mortimer 

Councillor Trish Mortimer 

Councillor Keith Patience 

Councillor Russ Rainger 

Councillor Rachel Smith-Lyte 

Councillor Steve Wiles 
 

 
Due to the advice from the UK Health Security Agency and the Met Office, and 

in consultation with the Monitoring Officer and the Chairman of the Committee, 

please be advised that the meeting of the Licensing Committee scheduled for 

Monday 18 July 2022 at 6.30pm was cancelled. 

  

A revised meeting date will be announced in due course. 
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    Stephen Baker, Chief Executive 

 


